Worship group meeting.

On 23rd January the Worship group met with Corrine to discuss idea of working with lonely people throughout 2019. She spoke to them about Acts of Kindness and how this could be incorporated. Mrs Roche to start Feb 2019.

Ideas to support people were many and varied. The children had great ideas!

Valentine's cards. As a whole school like baubles.

A cake sale to raise funds to support the community centre

Pen pals to encourage lonely people to go out and do something new

Growing vegetables to sell to help centre

Some type of performance later in the year-maybe Xmas.

Toy sale to support the lonely

Creating a piece of art to hang in community centre

Making a heart with our core values in the middle and something from each child in school

A book sale.

Events to begin in February.

Mrs Roche and John to visit the community centre to see what it is like and talk to people there to enable us to support them as much as possible.